
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Perth bus stop changes 

From 19 January 2020, 

Bus services and bus stops are changing in Perth  

Bus services are changing in Northern Tasmania 

This may affect your current travel arrangements. 

The Longford/Cressy service (route 794, 795 and 796) will travel along 

Main Rd, Perth. The bus will stop at: 

 Drummond Cr (Once the Perth bypass is constructed the route will 

no longer be able to travel via this street). 

 Perth central, Main Rd (near the Police/Fire Station) 

 Scone St 

 New stop near 26-28 Main Rd (near Phillip St) 

The Evandale service (route 792) will stop at: 

 Clarence St, (near Arthur St) 

 Clarence St, (near Frederick St) 

 Perth central, Main Rd (near Police/Fire Station) 

 Scone St. 

 New stop near 26-28 Main Rd (near Phillip St) 

 

For more information on changes to timetables and bus routes, please visit: 

www.transport.tas.gov.au 


